WARREN/ALVARADO/OSLO PUBLIC SCHOOL EDUCATION FOUNDATION August 13, 2025

A meeting of the Warren/Alvarado/Oslo (WAO) Public School Education Foundation was held at The WAO Elementary School Cafeteria on August 13, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. Members present included Ed Rosendahl, Lisa Almquist, Carol Anderson, Melanie Nelson, Jessica Syverson, Jen Nelson, Darren Carlson, and Dewey Swanson. Also present were Sally Roller and Ashley Reinier, school board liaisons

Some highlights from the meeting are:

- Prior to the meeting a group picture was taken with the school supplies that were purchased from local businesses within the school district for a total of \$12,988.05 for preschool- fifth grade students. The funds were from the CJ Anderson Endowment.
- The 20th annual golf scramble was a huge success with 226 golfers and funds in the amount of \$41,898.26 were raised.
- The winners of the Foundation raffle were drawn on July 25th. Congratulations to Brandon Gornowicz, Tanner Dahlen Jae Wright, and Kayla Kroll who were the winners from the orange tickets and Jocelin Lee was the winner of the 50/50 from the blue tickets.
- The 2025 Marshall County Fair Parade had many FCCLA walkers, Foundation members and family and friends help distribute 1,000 pencils.
- Sally Roller will represent the Foundation at the staff in service day on August 26th
- Former board member, Carol Sedgeman, volunteered to pass out pencils at the elementary open house on August 27th
- Mark your calendars for Golf Day on July 24, 2026
- Plans were made for the fall "Connections"
- A report was given on Venmo. It was a great addition to this years golf for registration, silent auction payments, etc. It may be used for donations/memorials too. Check it out on the WAO Education Foundation Facebook page!
- Donations and memorials were approved and accepted.
- The next meeting will be on September 17th at 5:30 at a place to be determined